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Dear Dolores Families, 

 

Welcome back everyone!  I hope everyone had a wonderful break.  This week you 

will receive your child’s report card as well as reports on how your student did on 

their middle of the year assessments, NWEA (reading, math K-6th, and language 

usage 2-6th) and Dibels (Reading progress K-4th). Attached to the reports you will 

receive a slip that says you have reviewed your child’s reports, please sign and 

return to the classroom teacher.  If you have any questions or concerns about your 

child’s progress please do not hesitate to reach out to the teacher. 

 

We are still working on the Mindset- “Live to Give.”  This week’s lesson is- Receive 

Gracefully.   One of the hardest things for people to deal with when they start 

living their dreams is that they’re uncomfortable receiving the new and wonderful 

things that come into their lives. They may not feel worthy or know how to react. 

As a result, when opportunity knocks or people want to help them, they shut the 

door and don’t allow themselves to accept what the universe is offering them. The 

problem is that these gifts could be a source of adding joy, fulfillment, and 

opportunity to their lives. If we don’t receive gracefully, we cut off the cycle of 

giving and limit our own potential.   

 



Just a reminder, all parents and visitors are required to stop in the office to check 

in with the secretary every time you enter the building.  You will be given a new 

printed name tag when you enter.  If you have not done so already, you will need to 

scan your ID. So please be prepared to present it to Mrs. Schumaker.  Once we 

have you in the system, all you will need to do when you check in is give your last 

name.  This will add a little time to our check-in process so we ask that you please 

be patient with us.  The busiest times of the day are arrival 8:00-8:10 and 

dismissal 3:20-3:35, so please plan accordingly.  Thank you for helping ensure the 

safety of our students and staff, your cooperation is appreciated.  

 

 
Have a wonderful week, 

Mrs. Howerton 

 
 
 

 
 
Jan. 6- P/D day 

Jan. 10- Virtual Meetings with Reading Consultant  

    Pickles & Popcorn 

    Report Cards come home-please sign and return  

Jan. 13- DAC Meeting from 5-6pm in the District Office Boardroom  

Jan. 15- Bear Store 

Jan. 16- Board Meeting @ 6:00 

Jan. 20- No School in observance of Martin Luther King Day 

Jan. 24- Character Day: Live to Give @ 1:00 

    Spirit Sticks 

 



 

  

 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!! Hope everybody had a wonderful break. Glad to see all the kids back! 

 
Pickles and Popcorn are TOMORROW!! 50 cents a half pickle and 25 cents a popcorn. Popcorn 
is limited per student.  

  

  

 
 

  

  

  

From the Artists’ Palette - ​Jan. 

6 

Welcome to another brand new year! We’re starting off finishing a few projects we had to put                   
aside in order to complete the Winter Festival pieces for Mrs. Bean in the 3rd, 5th and 6th                  



grades, but hopping right into some new and exciting works in the other grades. Look below to                 
see what your student will be working on these first two weeks of school. If you get a chance,                   
come on in and take a look at the new pieces of framed work as they are added to the gallery. 

 

  ​K – Wassily Kandisnky - Shapes and Color – Abstract 

  1​st -  Janet Fish – Shapes, Primary & Secondary Color – Realism 

  2​nd -  Brie Ruais – Dimension, Contour, Texture - Abstract Expressionism  

  3​rd -  Romero Britto – Color, Pattern, Line -  Neo Cubism 

  4​th -  Ancestral Puebloan – Rock Art (Pictograph/Petroglyph)  – Cultural 
Art 

  5​th -  MC Escher – Tesselations ​(rotations, translations, reflection)​ – Graphic 
Art 

  6​th -  Rembrandt – Chirascuro - light and dark – Still Life  

     We’re looking for various supplies you might be able to help us with.  Please, if you have any 
of these items, we sure could use them.  Our needs: 

Large old, gaudy picture frames – 20” x 30” or so 

Kevin Vaughn 

E​l​e​m​e​n​t​a​r​y​ ​A​r​t 

Dolores Elementary School 

 



  

 
 
 

 
 

GT with Mrs. Coppenhaver 
 
https://www.smore.com/app/pages/show_print/5df3e1963682e4376ee0daa2 

Click to access links  
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